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Comments: To Whom It May Concern -

We are full-time residents in Vail. We live at the end of Aspen Grove Lane and look directly at Gold Peak. We
fully support the Gold Peak Expansion Project for multiple reasons. As outlined in various comments by the
community, we appreciate the fact that it will provide for a more safe and less congested Gold Peak arena and
take the stress off of Chair 6. As Ski Club Vail has grown in numbers, they require the space in order to
accommodate these athletes, which will truly be our local Olympic heroes.

More relevant to the dialog, is that we stare right at Gold Peak off our deck and living room. We feel that the
impact to the views of Vail Mountain will not be materially impacted by this expansion. | believe that the
community opposition is misdirected. We are excited by the ability to have more terrain open to the athletes and
public during busy periods on the mountain. | believe many of the opposition comments and renderings have
overstated the visual impact to Gold Peak and misled the community.

Bottom line, as Vail residents who basically have Gold Peak "in our living room," we are not at all concerned by
the impact of this Expansion and we fully support the Project.

Thank you - Jeff Kirwood



